

EMBASSY OF COLOMBIA, WASHINGTON D.C.

E-1366

Washington D.C., October 2, 2009

Susanne Stirling California Chamber of Commerce U.S.A.

Dear Susanne Stirling:

I wanted to thank you for your support in posting positive opinions in the Federal Register in response to the public consultation issued by USTR for the US Colombia FTA.

The continued support of the *California Chamber of Commerce* over the past years has been instrumental in our efforts to obtain successful passage of the US Colombia FTA in the US congress and to continue to enhance the relationship between the two countries. We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to continuing to work together for our common goals.

Best regards,

Carolina Barco
Ambassador

CC/LE